
February 12, 2007 

RE: North Tarrant Express Project 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Enclosed is Addendum #1 to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) dated 
December 8, 2006 for the above-referenced project. 

In response to questions from Proposers and additional information received, this 
Addendum #1 to the RFQ, amends the RFQ as stated below. There is no change to the 
deadline for submittal of Qualification Submittals (QSs), and no change to any other 
terms of the RFQ except as specifically stated below. 

The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your 
OS and to working with the shortlisted proposers in the next phases of the procurement. 

Sincerely, 

q�;;_a. •• � 
Phillip E. Russell, P.E. 
Director, Texas Turnpike Authority Division 
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